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Dear Chairman Anthony Hood,

I am writing to express my support for the rezoning of the U Street Third District Police Station and EMS Co. No. 9
(Zoning Case No. 23-02).

While I have since moved to another neighborhood in DC, I am a former Adams Morgan resident and I believe very
strongly that the area at issue in this matter is severely underutilized.  Adams Morgan lacks sufficient housing as
well as sufficient government services.  Utilizing this location to help rectify both issues is incredibly important to
me and my friends still living in that location.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Mr. Peter Glaser
3337 Reservoir Rd NW  Washington, DC 20007-2312
peterbrianglaser@gmail.com
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